
Copple Crown Village District Meeting 
January 6, 2018 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:13pm 
 
The treasurer's report was read and approved: 
 Beginning Balance: $14,959.62 
 Ending Balance : $8,033.22 
 It was noted that the money from the insurance account has been moved in to the main 
account. 
 
Water bills were sent out. 
 
Kelly Bisson asked about ideas for the mailboxes and posting board. Cluster mailboxes were talked about 
as well. Corey Bisson is waiting on more information on options from the post master about the cluster 
type boxes.  
 
With the topic of a community wish list, Kelly Bisson brought up the idea of polls to see what the 
residents would like to see happening with the community. Virginia Skinner suggested breaking it down 
into categories that we are responsible for.  
 
We still need a fee list from Jake Dawson.  
 
We have a driveway permit application ready, with the informational packet to come within the week. It 
was agreed to charge $50 for a driveway permit.  
 
The annual meeting was set for April 7, 2018. 
 
It was agreed to pay Plodzik & Sanderson the remainder of the principle that is owed.  
 
Pat Grant brought up the fact that some people are still not paying their water bill. A late fee schedule 
was talked about, with shut-off being a last call. Cindy Wheeler suggested using NHMA to help.  
 
Pat Grant brought up an issue she had with the wording for a part of the December meeting regarding 
shopping around for salt/sand. During the discussion Cindy Wheeler asked about the possibility of a 
salt/sand shed. Steve Mraz said that he wasn't sure if that would be feasible or effective with how we 
load salt/sand. The conversation turned to other options for getting our salt/sand, and having one 
person in the community responsible for shopping around those options. Cindy Wheeler offered to take 
that on.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:11pm 


